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11th November 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Visit to Beck Theatre, Hayes 

 
 

On Tuesday 29th November 2016, Year 1 children will be visiting the Beck Theatre, Hayes to watch a Christmas 

musical called “Father Christmas Needs a Wee”.  The Children will get a chance to understand how a theatre 

musical is conducted and they will see how a book can be turned into a theatre production live on stage.   The 

Children will be involved in this production by the characters, as they will be engaging with them in their 

performance.  

We will be leaving school by 12.15pm (after lunch) and hope to return by 4.00pm. The children will be 
accompanied and supervised by adults throughout the entire visit and every care will be taken to ensure the 
safety and welfare of your child.  
 

The cost of the visit, including travel by coach, will be £17.00.   The Children will have lunch at school, so they 
do not need to be provided with extra snacks or a separate packed lunch.  
 

Please complete the slip below and return it with the correct payment to the office by Wednesday 23rd 
November 2016. 
 

Thank You    
 
Miss. P. Harrid & Mrs. A. Adhikari  
Year 1 Class Teachers 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Children’s reply slip – Beck Theatre, Hayes, Wednesday 29th November 2016. 
 

 
Child’s name ____________________________ Class _______________________  
 
I enclose £17.00 (Please tick)  
 
 
 
Parent‘s signature ________________________________  Date_____________ 
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